
I have a model 721 bolt action 30-06 from 1958-1960. I 
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io12s12002 11~~,~g~M >·· Response (Laura) 
Dear Mr. van Leer, 
Thank you for ¥our inquiry. There is not a reca1l on the Mode1 721. 
However there is a safety modificat1on program i;;i~ these firearms. You can 
read all of the details regarding this progralii t~~oa~h the front page of 
our website or through the link below: -.:.:. " 

http: I /www. remi ngton. com/safety_Modi fi ca ti o~"!Wrog ramJ'i~±±;J.~~·. htm 
./}}::::::::::· .. - -
. ·-·-·-·-·-·-·-· 

customer (tim van leer) 10%~$:/~Q02 .. 8:11:11 AM 
I have a model 721 bolt action 30-06 from 1958·1961), X've never had any 
problems with it, but my father thought t.hat .. h.a •• h'1<d; heard about a recall 
on the gun. apparently some were goi ng/p~f::f~::~~~ff::ttt~f: g:ut'fwas jarred? was 
there ever a recall on this model? Bet:t~~t:~U~~~f~ than sorry. 

Thanks, 

T·i rn van Leer 
tvanleer@aol.com 
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